

## ÉCOLE KELVIN HIGH SCHOOL OVER 100 YEARS OF EXCELLENCE

155 Kingsway, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 0G3

Phone: (204) 474-1492 email: kelvin@wsd1.org Fax: (204) 453-2116

M. Davidson, Vice-Principal T. Cox, Principal M. Charbonneau, Vice-Principal



October 2023

Dear Kelvin Families,

The Holiday Breakfast Team is asking our school community to support Kelvin High School's annual Holiday Breakfast and Toy Drive. Every December we invite an inner-city elementary school to join us for breakfast and a morning of activities. Through our fundraising, every student receives a stocking, a present, books and a stuffed animal.

For the 2023 Holiday breakfast, one hundred and fifty students from Clifton School will be the honoured guests at the **22**<sup>nd</sup> **annual** holiday breakfast **on Friday, December 8**<sup>th</sup> **at Ecole Secondaire Kelvin High School.** Without your help, this would not be possible.

In order to make this day a special one, we are asking our school community for help in the following ways:

- Gift Cards to grocery stores
- Cash donations for the purchase of a new toy for each child
- Gently used books and stuffed animals

Fabric and miscellaneous craft supplies

Donations can be made by bringing items and dropping them off in the donation's boxes located throughout the school. Gift cards can be dropped off in the main office in an envelope labelled Holiday Breakfast and cash donations can be made here. https://permission.click/x6351/ca (you may have to copy and paste the link).

Joy, laughter and fun will be clearly seen at the holiday breakfast. When the spirit of the season meets the spirit of caring, great things happen as we discover that, together, we can make a difference.

If you have questions or require further information, please feel free to call Nancy Morsy (Teacher Supervisor) at 204-474-1492 or nmorsy@wsd1.org.

Your support for our annual Holiday Breakfast is appreciated.

Best regards,

The Holiday Breakfast Team

